HMS FINANCIAL INC. CLASS ACTION

NOTICE TO THE PLAINTIFF CLASS RE: E-MAIL ADDRESSES

There are over 900 Class members known to us in relation to this litigation, and of those
approximately one-third of you have not provided us with email addresses. Frequently, we
receive requests for updates and information in relation to this litigation from Class members.
Given the large number of Class members, we are unable to individually report to each of you.
Also, we are on occasion required by Court Order to give notice to the Class members. E-mail
addresses allow us to easily and cost-effectively provide updates to such a large group.

If you have an e-mail address available to you which you have not provided to our office, please
do so as soon as possible. Further, for those of you who have already provided us with e-mail
addresses, please ensure that they are kept up to date and that you advise us of any changes. All
of this will better enable us to communicate with you, as well as keep costs down.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.



